
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Planning and Policy Committee 

From: Becky Christopher 

CC: James Wisker 

Date: September 14, 2015 

Re: Strategic Planning Framework 

Purpose: 

The September 17, 2015 Planning and Policy Committee (PPC) meeting will be used to continue 

discussion of the strategic planning framework that was introduced at the August PPC meeting.  

Staff will provide a more detailed overview of the various frameworks – organizational, 

programmatic, and operational – and the process proposed to use them for (1) finalizing the 2016 

budget and (2) evaluating and aligning programs under the 2017 Comprehensive Plan. Staff will 

be seeking the Committee’s feedback regarding goals and expectations for this process.  

If there are questions in advance of the meeting, please contact Becky Christopher at 952-641-

4512 or bchristopher@minnehahacreek.org.  
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